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Headteacher – Ms E Ellis BA, MA 
 

6th February 2023 

 

 

Dear parents & carers 

 

I am writing to let you know that after eight remarkable and very rewarding years, I have made the decision 

to retire from the post of headteacher at Fearnhill at the end of this academic year.  This has been a difficult 

decision as I feel a strong connection to the school community, in no small way as a result of the support and 

encouragement I have always felt from you as parents and carers.  The governors will now begin the process 

of appointing my successor and I know you will offer them your full support.  I will keep you updated on 

details as they unfold.  

 

Fearnhill is a wonderful school, with enthusiastic students, talented and committed staff and a bright future.  

It has been a privilege to be part of its journey; the focus now is on ‘business as usual’ for everyone, working 

hard and focusing on our students’ next steps and their continuing success.   

 

Thank you for your support.  

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Ms E Ellis 

Headteacher 
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